
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Autumn 2  2021     Theme: Rainforests/Christmas  

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

Hello Everyone, 

Well, we have had a very busy half term 

here in Pendennis. To start with we 

continued our rainforest theme and 

explored non-fiction books, completing 

activities that were related to what we 

found. We also continued to warm up in 

the mornings to Animal Boogie. We then 

moved onto Christmas and engaged in 

a massage story and a sensory story of 

the First Christmas in English. We also 

completed sequencing and 

comprehension activities around the First 

Christmas story.  

In maths we have been working on 2D 

and 3D shapes, building towers, following 

patterns, creating pictures using shape 

and thinking about the properties of 

shape. We have carried our shape work 

into cooking and art by making salt 

dough decorations using shape, baking 

biscuits using shapes and other crafting 

activities.  

Cooking has been a firm favourite, 

where we have been developing our 

independence skills. Another firm 

favourite has been science. This term we 

have been investigating and starting to 

record our findings. The activities have all 

been very sensory such as colour mixing, 

melting ice, checking materials for 

whether they are absorbent or not and 

checking whether substances dissolve.  

Sensory activities have been a favourite 

in art and on a Friday afternoon too.  In 

the picture you can see us all taking part 

in table art where we made patterns and 

shapes in paint on the table and then 

laid paper on top to take a print of what 

we had created. Lastly, we have been 

exploring our emotions in PSHE, joining in 

with music lessons led by Charles and 

completing all our morning work. 

Have a great break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

     
 

    
    

      
 

       
 

      
 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 17th  December 2021 

School starts back on Tuesday 4th January 2021 

 


